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The Honorable Joe Seiwert, Chairperson 

House Committee on Utilities and Telecommunications 

Statehouse, Room 481-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Seiwert: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2480 by House Committee on Utilities and 

Telecommunications 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2480 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2480 would repeal KSA 66-2013, specifically TeleKansas I, which requires the 

Kansas Corporation Commission to regulate all telecommunications public utilities as part of the 

State Telecommunications Act of 1996.  This review was met by incumbent telecommunications 

carriers in 1998. 

 

 The passage of HB 2480 would have no fiscal effect for the Kansas Corporation 

Commission. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Tom Day, KCC 

 Shonda Smith, CURB 


